
Moss & Barnett was proud to team 

up with Dave Lee and WCCO Radio 

for Dave Lee’s Gutter Bowl 5, which 

was held on February 18, 2011. The 

Dave Lee Gutter Bowl is a bowling 

tournament to benefit the University of 

Minnesota Amplatz Children’s Hospital 

and their Adopt-A-Room program. The University of Minnesota 

Amplatz Children’s Hospital is located on the west bank of the 

Mississippi River in Minneapolis and is affiliated with the University 

of Minnesota Medical School. The University of Minnesota Amplatz 

Children’s Hospital provides a broad spectrum of pediatric programs 

and services ranging from pediatric general surgery, imaging, and 

neonatal and pediatric intensive care, to cardiac and oncology 

services and blood, marrow, and organ transplantation. To learn 

more about the University of Minnesota Amplatz Children’s Hospital, 

visit uofmchildrenshospital.org.

Thank you, Dave Lee and WCCO Radio, for your service to 

our community!
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Moss & Barnett Teams up with 
Dave Lee and WCCO Radio for 

Dave Lee’s Gutter Bowl 5

Dave Lee Gutter Bowl 5 (February 18, 2011), Back Row (from left to right): 
WCCO Radio Producer Steve Enck, WCCO Radio and Minnesota Law  
Host Steve Thomson, Moss & Barnett CEO and Minnesota Law Host  
Tom Shroyer; Front Row (from left to right): Moss & Barnett Marketing 
Coordinator Debbie Weinstock, Moss & Barnett Attorneys Dave Biek and 
Jana Aune Deach, WCCO Radio Host Dave Lee, Moss & Barnett Attorney 
Brian Grogan

Did You Know?

We are pleased to introduce a brand new feature to our 

readers – “Did You Know?” We will be introducing you 

to various members of our Moss & Barnett team and 

highlighting something unique and interesting about them. 

We hope you enjoy.

DID YOU KNOW?…

That a photograph taken by  

real estate legal assistant 

Suzanne Schaefbauer during 

a recent trip to Paris was 

published in the Alliance 

Française de Minneapolis/

St. Paul 2011 Calendar? 

After reviewing 135 photos 

from 25 participants, the  

Alliance Française 2011  

Calendar Committee selected 

Suzanne’s photo to appear on the back cover of its 2011 

calendar. Suzanne’s photo, entitled “From the Eiffel At Dusk,” 

is reproduced below. It was taken October 25, 2010, as the 

sun was setting and is a southwestern view (downstream 

toward Pont de Bir Hakeim et Allée des Cygnes Islet).

Félicitations, Suzanne!

Various Accolades

Suzanne Schaefbauer 

“From the Eiffel at Dusk” by Suzanne Schaefbauer
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